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A Minimum Set of Exclusions for Sustainable Investment Indices –
Timeline Update 

 

18 September 2023 

Following FTSE Russell’s notice of 6 February 2023 and subsequent notices, FTSE Russell informs users 

that implementation of minimum exclusions for the following index will be moved from October 2023 to 
June 2024 in order to align with the index’s annual index review schedule. 

Russell 1000 TPI Climate Transition Index R1TPIT 

 

This index is part of the FTSE_TPI_Climate_Transition_Index_Series_Ground_Rules.pdf 
  
The Guide_to_the_Construction_and_Maintenance_of_FTSE_Exclusion_Lists.pdf sets out the list of 
minimum exclusions.    
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